
 

 

 

Families participating in our meal program during the closure: 
  
Today we will be distributing all breakfast meals and milks for Thursday, April 8-
Tuesday April 14 with our normal lunch route. 
  
Tomorrow we will be distributing all lunches and milks for Thursday, April 8-Monday 
April 13 with our normal lunch route. 
  
This means we will NOT be transporting meals Friday, April 10-Monday, April 13 due to 
giving our essential staff their scheduled Easter break. We will resume meal drop offs 
on Tuesday, April 14. 
  
***N.O.W. bags will be delivered tomorrow as long as the Palestine N.O.W. food order 
arrives in time.*** 
  
Finally, as the weather continues to warm up we ask that if you have your food 
delivered, please set out a cooler with ice or ice packs so we can leave the food/milk in 
to keep it fresh. 
  
We are so fortunate to be able to continue to offer this service to our community and 
have an outstanding staff that goes above and beyond. This work isn't easy, but their 
perseverance makes it all run so smoothly! 
  
We are #pioneerstrong 

 


